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PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 142:   
Produce all newsletters, press-releases, or other communications from shipping companies 
calling on the Puget Sound providing information regarding construction of ships that are 
expected to be put into service in the Puget Sound in the years 2021-2023. 
 
PMSA RESPONSE TO PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 142: 
Objection: This Data Request seeks information that is equally available to PSP from third-party 
sources.  
 
Subject to and without waiving said objections, PMSA answers as follows: 
PMSA is aware of, and surmises that PSP is aware of as well, that the construction of ships in the 
global fleet are not specific to operations in the Puget Sound, and while some percentage of new 
vessels may call in the Puget Sound during the years 2021-2023, we are unaware of what those 
expectations are and have no responsive documentation.  If there are vessels in the Jones Act 
trades which are built to be engaged in coastwise trade this information is not produced or 
created by PMSA and is as equally available to PSP as it is to PMSA. 
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